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From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 3:27 PM
To: Roberta Feliciano; Cyndie Martel
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Keep Pickle Ball in Ross
For the record please
Christa Johnson
Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320
Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org
From: Mathew Salter <salter4ross@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 5:50 PM
To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Keep Pickle Ball in Ross
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Yolande Heller <yfheller@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Oct 3, 2024 at 5:29 PM
Subject: Keep Pickle Ball in Ross
To: <salterdross@gmail.com>, <tdowlingtor@gmail.com>, Elizabeth Robbins <eliz.robbins@gmail.com>

Hi Elizabeth, Mathew and Teri-

I'm writing in support to keep pickleball in Ross. It has been so fun to see all ages playing a racket sport. |
love that | can play with my kids and they can play with their Nana. Itis a fun sport thatis accessible to
all. Ross has received no formal noise complaints about existing pickleball courts. A preemptive
restriction or ban feels unnecessary and could create an issue where none currently exists. Any
restrictions should be based on actual data and complaints, not hypothetical scenarios. There are
many ways to mitigate noise which other towns have adopted. Thank you so much.

Yolande Heller



